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Trumbull-Nelson Construction Company, a general contractor and construction manager with offices
in Hanover, N.H. and Montpelier, Vt. has been named a recipient of an Award of Merit for
construction excellence. The award was announced by the New Hampshire/Vermont Chapter of
Associated Builders and Contractors (ABC).
Trumbull-Nelson's award is in the "Institutional/Public $2-5 million" category for the states of N.H.
and Vermont. 
The award was given for the company's work on the new Listen Community Services Building.
David Laurin, AIA, of White River Junction, Vt. was the project architect.
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